Bouldin Creek Neighborhood Association
Bouldincreek.org

Residential Design and Compatibility Commission
Via City staff liaison Daniel Word

November 4, 2014
RE: case 2014-079972 PR, 905 Columbus St.
Dear Commissioners,

Regarding the above referenced case for 905 Columbus St., the Bouldin Creek Neighborhood
Association (BCNA) voted to take “no position” on this case. This vote was after meeting with the
applicant to review the case and neighbors questions and concerns. Please note that in some cases
BCNA has taken a position of “not opposed”, but this is not one of those cases. Also please note that
in some cases BCNA has taken a position of “opposed”, and this is not one of those cases either.

Thank you for your time and service on the Commission.

Respectfully,

Kevin Lewis

President

Bouldin Creek Neighborhood Association
KLewis849 @gmail.com

512-627-6898

Bouldin Creek Neighborhood Association, P. O. Box 3683, Austin, Texas 78764
Email: KLewis849@gmail.com



